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Boy old man winter sure showed up at Stoney Bottom today.   Thank 
you to the 14 shooters that came out  despite the 20 degree 
temperatures...snow flurries... and gusty winds.   Some might say you 
are a bit crazy, but I say you are just the most awesome cowboys we 
could ask for.  We shot 4 stages and called it a day.  We enjoyed each 
others company over hot soup and sandwiches in the clubhouse.   Oh,
and did I forget to mention dutch apple pie?  All in all still a pretty 
good day!

We would like to say a special thank you to P.K. Paladin, for being 
our match director for the past two seasons.  He has done an amazing 
job and we can't thank him enough for all the time he put into this 
job.  P.k.  has decided to step down and leave the shoot in the very 
capable hands of Badfinger Bodene and Sassy Southpaw.   I'm sure 
they will continue to make Stoney Bottom a great place to shoot!   

We would also like to thank all the people that help make this shoot 
possible.   Thank you to our stage writers, scorers, set up, tear down, 
posse leaders, target painters and our bakers.   If I left anyone out I am
very sorry!   We have so many incredible cowboys that show up 
regardless of the forecast to do these jobs!  Thank you from the bottom 
of our hearts!   You are what makes Stoney Bottom Great!  

We have some very happy news to share.  Woody Shootem and his 
beautiful wife Darla welcomed their first Grandchild into the world. 
Looks like we will have a new little cowboy to meet, Raiden Dean 
Miller.   Congratulations to the happy parents Laurel and Tyler 
Miller as well!  Do you think they have an alias picked out yet?



We had one clean shooter at today's match.   Congratulations to 
Garland Ratz.  He was also our fifth place shooter overall.   No this is 
not a typo!   Great Shooting Garland!   

Our top ten shooters for our final match of the season are as follows:
   1. P.K. Paladin 117.95  6.  MainStreet Maverick 172.81

2. Badfinger Bodene 118.58  7.  Dealing Devan        179.41
3. Woody Shootem    136.72  8.  Two Dogs                183.84
4.  Sassy Southpaw   152.05  9.  Woodfox  193.66
5. Garland Ratz      159.60 10.  Steel Rider     214.19

Congratulations to all!

We will keep you posted with any new information via the web and 
also on Facebook at Stoney Bottom Cowpokes.   

We hope you all enjoyed the shooting season at Stoney Bottom and 
have the 2nd Saturday of the month already marked on your 2019 
calendar!  

We sincerely hope you all have a wonderful holiday season and get to
spend time with those you love! 

See you next year on the Cowboy Trail!

The Sandusky County Cowboy Crew 

   


